
Corporation of the Township of Hilton 
 

2024 Budget-Public Notice 
 

The Council of the Corporation of theTownship of Hilton hereby 

provides notice that the 2024 Budget is scheduled for review and 

possible adoption at the regular scheduled meeting to be held on 

Wednesday, October 9, 2024 beginning at 7:00 pm.   

 

Location:  2983 Base Line, Hilton Beach, On  P0R 1G0 

 

Any person wishing to address Council with respect to this matter 

should contact the Acting Clerk Treasurer no later than Monday, 

Wednesday, October 2, 2024. 

 

The 2024 Budget summary is available for review at the Township 

of Hilton Municipal office and on the municipal website. 

 

Note:  This shall serve as Public Notice should the adoption of the 

2024 Budget be deferred to a future meeting. 

 

 

Sara Dinsdale 

Acting Clerk-Treasurer 

Townsip of Hilton 

 

 

 


